From:  Malashenko, Elizaveta 1.
Sent: 7/23/2013 2:10:01 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec: Malashenko, Elizaveta 1. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: Re: Charger

Ok, sounds good. Thanks again for helping out. Let me know when you are next at the PUC and I'll bring it over.
Take care!

On Jul 23, 2013, at 3:06 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Hi Liza,

>

> 1 had to fly back to SF today. I just got in. I can get it when you are back.
>

> Safe travels!

> Meredith

>

>On Jul 23, 2013, at 12:36 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta 1." <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>

>>Hi,

>>

>> ['ve been keeping an eye out for you to give you your charger back. Are you around?
>>

>>Liza

>

>

> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.

> To learn more, please visit http:/www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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